File No. 25/02/2025-NCLT

P e fAfer SAfEATT/ NATIONAL COMPANY LAW TRIBUNAL
gaTl e, @ih—3,
A o0 2 wwda, SRl IS,
6th Floor, Block-3,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,
= faedl / New Delhi- 110003
fesite / Dated: 29" September 2025

CIRCULAR

This is for the kind information of Advocates, Litigants and

Stakeholders that the NCLT Registry previously operating from Block-3, CGO
Complex has been relocated to Block-12, CGO Complex, Lodhi Road, New

Delhi.

Due to the ongoing relocation, the existing helpdesk number (011-
24363846) is currently non-functional as the line is being transferred.

In case of any doubt kindly contact concerned Bench or Shri Prashant
Kumar, Deputy Registrar, NCLT Delhi email id: drl-nclt@nclt.gov.in & ar4-

nclt@nclt.gov.in

We are working on restoring a dedicated contact line at the earliest, and
the new number will be communicated shortly.

The inconvenience caused due to this temporary disruption is regretted
and we seek cooperation from Advocates, Litigants and Stakeholders during

this period of transition.
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(Utkarsh Yadav) / /m
Registrar

Copy to:-
1. P.S. to Hon’ble President, National Company Law Tribunal, New Delhi.

2. Hon’ble Members, National Company Law Tribunal, New Delhi.
3. NCLT web site/ Notice Board
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